

April 27, 2020

Meaningful Day Services has made the decision to keep all clinics including Adult Day Services, Brownsburg, Jeffersonville, and Greendale closed through, at least, May 15<sup>th</sup>, 2020.

Our homebased services will continue to be suspended for in-person meetings. Our therapists are continuing to work diligently to be available via telehealth options and will be communicating with individuals regarding those options. If you need assistance accessing devices for telehealth services, please contact us at 317-858-8630.

We continue to support our community at large by following stay at home orders and look forward to seeing everyone in person in the near future.

Sandra Miller, CEO